
Hornsby Girls High School 

P and C ASSOCIATION 
  

"Excellence in Girls' Education" 

 
INVITATION TO ALL PARENTS 

to 

our May P & C Meeting 

on WEDNESDAY 19 May 

7.30pm – 8:30pm 

in the School Hall. 
 

Our next P and C Information Meeting on Wednesday 19 May 
from 7:30pm will be a presentation from  

Mrs Vanessa Gilmore (Head Teacher HSIE)  
on  

1. Outstanding HSC results 2020 
2. SOLO taxonomy in HSIE 

 

Light refreshments will also be served, so please come along and 
meet other parents in a relaxed and informal atmosphere. 

  
All welcome! 

________________________________________________________ 

 
Regular HGHS P & C Association meetings are held on 

the 3rd Wednesday of each month during the school term. 
Please mark the dates in your diary. 

 

With your active participation, the P & C can achieve great things 
to enhance your daughter’s education. 

Please show your support. 

 

You will be made very welcome! 


